
From: Helen Hamberger <Helen.Hamberger@ablawyers.com.au>  
Sent: Monday, 19 August 2019 10:07 AM 
To: Helen Hamberger <Helen.Hamberger@ablawyers.com.au>; Chambers - Ross J 
<Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Luis Izzo <Luis.Izzo@ablawyers.com.au>; AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2016/8 Payment of Wages 
 

Dear Chambers, 

 

Re: AM2016/8 Payment of Wages - Hospitality Industry Award 2010, 

Registered and Licenced Clubs Award 2010 and Restaurant Industry 

Award 2010 

 
I refer to the above matter. 

 

In the 4 yearly review of modern awards-Payment of wages [2019] FWCFB 5146 

Full Bench Decision, dated 26 July 2019, paragraph [29] invited interested 

parties to comment within 14 days of the publication of the draft determinations 
on the Full Bench’s provisional view regarding the insertion of the proposed 

model term into the three hospitality awards. 

 

ABI and NSWBC support the proposed variation set out at paragraph [28]. 

 
Kind regards,  

 

Helen Hamberger 

Associate 

Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  

 


